
 
 

NOMINATIONS REPORT 2024 
 
To: All Affiliated Societies/Clubs 
From: The Nominating Committee  
Date: May 15, 2024 
RE: NOMINATIONS RECEIVED  
 
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
Please be advised of the following: 
 
As per OHA By-Law 6, 6.4, 
Nominees for Office should be a past or present director, having served on the Board for at least two years, or 
a past or present holder of an executive position on the Board. 
 
As per OHA By-Law 6, 6.5, 
A nomination must include the following information:  
1. Name of the Office and the nominee  
2. A signed statement of the nominee's acceptance  
3. A brief outline of the experience and qualifications of the nominee 
4. A nomination must be proposed and seconded by current executive of an Affiliated Society/Club. 
 

Elections will be held on Sunday July 14th, 2024 
As of this date, I offer the following information regarding nominations that have been received: 
 
For the Position of OHA President: 

a) Sharlene Desjardins has been properly nominated to run for this position at the 2024 AGM.  
All documentation as noted in By-Law 6, 6.5 has been received by OHA Secretary, Kelly Taylor. 

 
For the Position of OHA Vice-President: 

a) Vicky Culbert has been properly nominated to run for this position at the 2024 AGM.  
All documentation as noted in By-Law 6, 6.5 has been received by OHA Secretary, Kelly Taylor. 

 
For the Position of OHA Second Vice-President: 

a) Sandra Mazur has been properly nominated to run for this position at the 2024 AGM.  
All documentation as noted in By-Law 6, 6.5 has been received by OHA Secretary, Kelly Taylor. 

b) Kathleen Lang has been properly nominated to run for this position at the 2024 AGM. 
All documentation as noted in By-Law 6, 6.5 has been received by OHA Secretary, Kelly Taylor. 

 
Nominations, properly proposed, may be made from the floor during the election process at the 2024 AGM. 

 
Thank you 
 
Charles Freeman 
Immediate Past President 
Ontario Horticultural Association 
Chair, Nominating Committee 


